
“One thing I want to make very clear is 

that we are not in any way suggesting in 

this proposal that we expand law 

enforcement into the array of situations 

into which the Behavioral Health Division 

currently responds without law 

enforcement personnel. What we’re 

looking to do is actually to bring 

Behavioral Health personnel into the 

picture for existing interventions that 

would currently be solely law enforcement 

interventions” 

– Chief of Staff Chisholm, Finance 

Committee, May 13th 2021
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Traditional model (pre CART)

= 6 sworn 

officers



Proposed model: CART

= 3 

sworn 

officers



= 3 

sworn 

officers
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= 3 redundant sworn officers

(no need for 9)
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